
ROTARY 4-WAY TEST
1. Is it the TRUTH?

2. Is it FAIR to all concerned?
3.Will it build GOODWILL and better FRIENDSHIPS?

4.Will it be BENEFICIAL to all concerned?

Birthdays and Anniversaries
January 21 - Zeane Barber

  ROTARY CLUB OF SUSANVILLE SUNRISE

SPOKE

Today’s Program
Bob Burns - District Attorney

Upcoming Programs
February 6 - Rob Kohrt
February 13 - Jim Miller

Upcoming Events
February 27 - Foundation Dinner, Eagle Lake Village

April 4 - Paul Harris Society Dinner  at The Atlantis, Reno
April 5 - District Training Assembly at The Atlantis, Reno

May 16-18 - District Conference at The Nugget, Sparks

THE  OBJECT OF ROTARY

The object of Rotary is to encourage and foster 
the ideal of service as a basis of worthy  en-
terprise and, in particular, to encourage and 
foster:

First: The development of acquaintance as an opportunity for service;
Second: High ethical standards in business and professions; the recog-
nition of the worthiness of all useful occupations; and the dignifying 
of each Rotarian’s occupation as an opportunity to serve society;
Third: The application of the ideal of service in each Rotarian’s per-
sonal, business, and community life;
Fourth: The advancement of international understanding, goodwill, 
and peace through a world of fellowship of business and professional 
persons united in the ideal of service.

SUSANVILLE SUNRISE CLUB OFFICERS
2013-2014

President:			   Patty Gunderson 
President Elect:		  Tim Nobles
Secretary:			   Karen Grosz
Treasurer:			   Rob Kohrt
Sergeant at Arms:		  Steve Rose
Club Service:	 		  Annette Silveria
Vocational Service:		  Gary Felt
Community Service:		  Keri Richards
International Service:	 Steve King
Youth Service:		  Zeane Barber
Foundation Chair:		  Arlin Billington

SUSANVILLE SUNRISE ROTARY CLUB,
P.O. BOX 1345 SUSANVILLE, CA 96130

Email: sunrise@susanvillerotary.org
Website: www.susanvillerotary.org

Meetings held each Thursday at 7:00 a.m. at the Elks Lodge
Please Report Attendance Makeups Promptly To

Karen Grosz at oksg29@gmail.com
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Last Week

At the Susanville Sunrise 
Rotary meeting today, 
Arlin Billington gave an 
excellent presentation on 
The Rotary Foundation, 
detailing how Rotary 
member contributions are 
used for local and inter-
national grants.

Rotarians Phil Nowak and Richard 
Parker strut their stuff at Northeast-
ern Rural Health Clinic Employee 
Appreciation Dinner and Party.

January is Rotary Awareness Month

Clean Water is an Important Area of Focus For Rotary International

In some regions of the world, women spend up to 5 hours a day collect-
ing fuel wood and water and up to 4 hours preparing food.

In Africa, 90% of the work of gathering water and wood, for the house-
hold and for food preparation, is done by women. 

It has been calculated that in South Africa alone, women collectively 
walk the equivalent distance of 16 times to the moon and back per day 
gathering water for families

President Patty and Sponsor Jennifer Gorohoff welcomed the newest 
member, Tonya Peddicord, to our club.


